CDBG PROGRESS PUBLIC HEARING

Midland Water System Improvements Project                   

WHEREAS, the Town of Midland has received a Community Development Block Grant to assist with a water distribution improvements project (storage facility, main and necessary appurtenances) a public hearing will be held July 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Community Room, Midland Fire Hall, Midland, SD, to discuss the progress of the project and to receive any comments and concerns that may exist regarding the project.  Disabled individuals may contact the city finance officer for information and/or special assistance‑the request should be made 24 hours in advance of the meeting.
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